People's Bank Honors Longserving Staff Members



Sujeewa Rajapakse, Chairman, People's Bank awarding a special token of appreciation to the former CEO/GM Ranjith Kodituwakku who had completed 40 years. Clive Fonseka, CEO/GM, and K.A. Nihal, Deputy General Manager – Human Resources, are also in the picture.

People's Bank paid tribute to its dedicated staff members who have completed 25 years of service during the grand '25 Years of Service award ceremony'.

The awards ceremony was graced by Sujeewa Rajapakse, Chairman, People's Bank, Clive Fonseka, Chief Executive Officer/ General Manager, People's Bank, and corporate and executive management members.

Eight hundred eighty-six staff members were recognized and presented with Gold Awards to commemorate their remarkable 25 years of service at People's Bank. In addition to these honourees, 52 senior staff members who completed 40 years of continuous service received commemorative gifts.

The award ceremony honored 886 staff members who joined People's Bank between July 1, 1993, and September 30, 1998, and completed their service continuously between July 1, 2018, and September 30, 2023.